September 5, 2014

The Alarm Company, Inc.
529 Forman Dr Ste A
Campbell, CA 95008-5065

Dear Kimbey,

Thank you for your recent gift of $250 to support the work CASSY (Counseling and
Support Services for Youth) performs at Los Gatos High School. Your generosity
helps to de-stigmatize mental health services and make supporting students’ social
and emotional well-being the norm in our schools.

Thanks to our school partners and donors like you, CASSY now provides a mental
health safety net for over 20,000 students at 33 schools in Santa Clara and San
Mateo counties. Together, we can ultimately ensure that all students have the
continuity of support they need, from the first day of kindergarten until they
graduate from high school, to be successful in school and in life.

If you ever want to know more about our work, feel free to reach out to me directly
at schoeben@cassybayearea.org.

Singerely,

oeben, MFT
Executive Director

No goods or services were provided in exchange for this gift. Please retain this letter as your written
acknowledgement for tax purposes. Our nonprofit tax identification number is 26-4655116.
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